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CITIZENS FOR A BETTER EASTERN SHORE 
   A Non-profit Tax Exempt Organization Serving Accomack and Northampton Counties
16388 Courthouse Road  PO Box 882  Eastville, VA 23347-0882

757-678-7157  info@cbes.org  www.cbes.org

Urgent Message: CBES needs you NOW!

In a few short months, CBES has made great strides in revitalizing our grassroots organization. Our new fulltime Executive Director has hit the ground running, giving us a brand new website and dramatically increasing CBES presence in the community as well as expanding communication across the board. In short, all of us on the CBES Board feel that the decision to hire Donna Bozza was a good one, and we are starting to see some real progress. Many of you have commented on these positive changes, and we thank you.

This is why the Board made the brave decision to grow CBES to a full time organization. However, our continued progress has hit an obstacle, one we cannot overcome without your help. CBES needs to buy some time. We need time to raise sufficient funds to allow Donna and CBES to get some traction on grant applications, increased membership, expanding our successful Bike Tour, and implementing other revenue-producing plans.
While we have had an encouraging increase in financial support, we are currently looking at a $35,000 shortfall this year. In fact, we have on hand funds sufficient to cover our expenses for only a couple of more months.

As the Northampton rezoning issue has proven, CBES role as government watchdog and Shore advocate is needed now more than ever. If CBES ceases to exist, who will keep the public informed? Who will blow the whistle if officials sidestep public input? Who will shine a light on wasteful counties’ spending? Who will get the citizenry involved to keep local governments on track?

CBES is at a crossroads, and I am urgently asking our membership and friends for help, for in many ways, CBES future has never looked brighter. Yet as thing currently stand, we are running out of time.
If you value CBES and ShoreLine and all that we do, we need your immediate help this month. Please, can you help us with a donation? Our motto, “The Eastern Shore needs CBES, and CBES needs you,” has never been more appropriate than right now. Your donation will be helpful and much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Arthur Upshur, President of CBES

Please don’t delay. Send your check to CBES, P.O. Box 882, Eastville, VA 23347 or donate online at www.cbes.org.








